Bill douglass

It seems that there is far too little information regarding this proposal, that would have such
potentially grave consequences if approved, that alone, would be a 'red flag' to alert responsible
parties to proceed cautiously. As I understand, the company currently treats their waste water, so,
that being the case, why can they not treat additional waste water? I think, I know their answer,
they just don't want their profits diminished. Well, I'm in business in Casper, and I'm certain that I
can't dump waste from my businesses in the Platte River! The jobs that are created by this project
will be long gone before the pollution will. There is no other way to put it, this is just an ill thought
out, bad idea.



